
2025 N. C. Dental Opioid Course 
(for 2026 Dental License Renewal) 

General Information 

I am pleased to announce that I will once again offer our N. C. Dental Opioid 

Course for 2025. The N. C. Dental Opioid Course is a course that fulfills the 

requirement each year for annual North Carolina dental license renewal. Our 

course meets national and local ADA CERP standards and fulfills locally AGD 

PACE standards. (Note: If you do not have a DEA certificate, you may take the 

course but it is not required for N. C. dental license renewal).  

I will present this course specific to our dental practices as an update focusing 

on new and relevant changes to opioid epidemic and opioid prescribing while 

entertaining clinical questions that we face as practitioners. 

It would be an honor to have you in attendance at one of our opioid courses 

and I look forward to meeting you either In-Person, Zoom, or On-Demand.  

Thank you! 

Bill 

 

http://ncdentalopioidcourse.com/
http://ncdentalopioidcourse.com/
https://ccepr.ada.org/en/recognition-process
https://www.agd.org/education/learn/find-a-pace-provider/pace/pace-guidelines
https://www.agd.org/education/learn/find-a-pace-provider/pace/pace-guidelines

